
 

May 9, 2025 

TO: Committee of the Whole 

FR: Tom Karthausser, Director of Business Services 

RE: Discussion of Naming PVMS 

TYPE: Action/Discussion/Information 

 

 

As we build a new middle school, I would like to get input from the School Board on potentially 

renaming the middle school.  When the new building opens in 2026-27, this creates an opportunity to 

rename the school. 

 

With consideration to relocating the Mukwonago veterans memorial to the southeast corner of Hwy 83 

and Veterans Way, I am asking the School Board to consider renaming the middle school as Veterans 

Memorial Middle School. Along with the school being located on East Veterans Way, this name is 

worthy of consideration. 

 

There are likely other names to consider, along with considering input from the community, as well as 

keeping the name of the school as Park View Middle School.  I am looking for direction from the School 

Board on this topic. 

 


